B. F. SAUL PROPERTY COMPANY

7501 Wisconsin Avenue, Suite 1500, Bethesda, Maryland 20814-6522
(301) 986-6200

June 7,2011

To Whom It May Concern,

We have been working with Kynoch Environmental Management, Inc. (KEM) since 2009 on a project at the Kennedy Warren in
Washington, DC. This was a major lead abatement, asbestos abatement and lead-sage work practices project. This historically
significant apartment building is underway with a multi-year renovation project to upgrade the electrical systems and to install
central air conditioning in the building. This building was built in the 1930’s and has not been significantly renovated since that
time. KEM first worked with us to provide a complete lead-based paint XRF study. Thereafter, KEM worked with us, the
architect and the general contractor to develop a plan for lead-safe work practices and lead paint abatement (where necessary) as a
part of the anticipated renovation activities. Asbestos was identified in one “phase” of the building, which required a re-
configuration of the renovation work while asbestos abatement proceeded. KEM continues to provide lead clearance examinations
and general environmental consulting for this project.

KEM is an experienced and qualified environmental engineering firm. They have been responsive to the needs and requirements of
this project and their quality of work and timeliness have been great. We have been pleased with their work on this project.

If I can be of any further assistance please contact me at 301-986-63 16.

Mark A. Hardy
Vice President |
Construction and Development




